
747 Third Avenue, 38th Floor, New York, NY 10017 

DFG INVESTMENT ADVISERS BECOMES VIBRANT CAPITAL PARTNERS 

New Name Reflects Firm’s Culture and Evolution; Unifies Firm and Products Under Vibrant Brand 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCREN 

We are pleased to inform you that, effective January 8, 2021, DFG Investment Advisers, Inc. has been 
rebranded to Vibrant Capital Partners, Inc.  

Our new name unifies the firm with our CLO business and several of our investment vehicles, which have 
operated under the Vibrant brand since 2012. In connection with the renaming, we have launched a new 
website, www.vibrantcapitalpartners.com.   

Kindly find an updated form W9 enclosed, as well as a certificate of name change.

We would appreciate your coordination to ensure that our trading or service provider relationship 
continues smoothly and without interruption. Please note that any communications sent to our 
staff’s previous @dfgia.com email addresses will automatically be directed to their new 
@vibrantcapitalpartners.com addresses, and that no portion of staff email addresses has changed save for 
the domain name.  

We are grateful for your continued partnership and are available to discuss any questions you may have. 

Best regards, 

Moritz Hilf 
Chief Financial Officer 
747 Third Avenue, 38th Floor 
New York, NY 10017 
1-646-747-8456
mhilf@vibrantcapitalpartners.com


